St. Marys Finance Council Meeting May 9th, 2019

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Keith Bowden

Father Meyer Led us in an opening prayer

Father Meyer, Keith Bowden, Robert Keane, Wayne Greufe,

And Church Secretary Rita Wolfgram were in attendance

Minutes were read and approved

OLD BUSINESS:

Damaged wall in kitchen was discussed, Wayne will contact
Mulenbach Drywall for estimate

Steeple painting and south end of church, were discussed
Pruismann Painting, who has been awarded the contract,

Will not return calls, other options might have to be discussed.
NEW BUSINESS:

2019-2020 Budget was reviewed and approved. Special thanks to Rita
For all her help with it.

Check Register was reviewed and approved

Motion by Robert Keane, Second by Wayne to approve Budget and
Check register |

Next Meeting September 12t 6:00 pm St. Thomas conference room



